EXHIBIT 4-A



Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
SMTIW Facility Bid Documents ' '
September 21, 2007 (Project No. 06-0022)

For the Phase 1 project, we have estimated the probable constructed cost of
the work based on our experience with similar projects and costs gleaned from
recent contractor bids. Our estimation is summarized as follows.

Civil and Mechanical work $195,000
Electrical and Instrumentation work  $125,000
Total Estimate $320,000

We also recommend that a contingency of 10% of the actual bid price be
budgeted by the District for use in the event that undiscovered conditions or
unanticipated work is encountered during construction.

We hope this information will assist the District in-expediting the solicitation
and award of contract for this important project, and look forward to assisting the
District in implementing additional artificial recharge of the Santa Margarita
Sandstone aquifer this winter season.

Sincerely,
Pueblo Water Resources, Inc.

Stephen P. Tanner, P.E.
Principal Engineer
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